December 14, 2017

Ms. Agatha Armstrong 5950 Malden Road LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4

Dear Ms. Armstrong:

We appreciated receiving the letter you sent to the Prime Minister outlining the Town of LaSalle's concerns for the future of Canada Post. We note, in particular, the importance you place on ensuring that the Corporation reinvests its profits in services, provides high-quality, affordable letter and parcel delivery service, and engages in greening initiatives.

The Government has delivered on its promise to halt the conversion to community mailboxes and undertake a comprehensive review of Canada Post. An independent Task Force analyzed the Corporation's services and financial situation, conducted public opinion research, met with key stakeholders, and studied international best practices for postal delivery.

The Canada Post review includes two public reports from the independent Task Force and the House of Commons Standing Committee on Government Operations and Estimates. The complete reports include extensive input from Canadians and stakeholders and a thorough analysis of Canada Post's business. Both the Task Force's discussion paper and the Committee's report are available at canada.ca/canadapostreview.

The Government is considering the recommendations made in these reports and will bring forward a new vision for Canada Post, which is expected to be announced before the end of 2017. The results of the review will help shape the new vision for this iconic Canadian institution while preserving the quality services Canadians expect.

We thank you again for your interest in the Canada Post Review.

Sincerely,

Canada Post Corporation Review Secretariat

